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From: The Stewards       Bulletin No:  07 
To: All TC America Competitors     Date: 4/1/23   
Re:   BOP Revision for TC America     Time: 05:55 
 
 
 

 
 
The Stewards call all competitors attention to the revision of the TC America BOP.  The 
document is now posted in the Technical area of the Teams website.   
 
The document is labeled – 
 

Balance of Performance Touring Car 
Track: Sonoma 

Decisions by SRO 31st March 2023 
 

This change takes effect immediately, and remains in effect for the remainder of this event.  
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